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FAMILY DAY 

NO SCHOOL 

MONDAY, FEBRUARY 15TH 

SIGN IN AT THE OFFICE!! 
Please remember when your child  

arrives late to school, you must sign in 

at the office.    

If you take your child home early,  

you must sign out at the office. 

 

 

 

 

Pro D Day 
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New K-12 Health Check App 

The Ministry of Education and Public Health have created a daily health check website and mobile app for 

students and their parents to complete before heading to school in the morning. The website and the app will 

contain the most up-to-date BC health guideline information. If your child is not feeling 100% you can use this 

app to help you make the best decision on whether to attend school, or take other measures based on the 

information you provide. The health check application is available online as a mobile enabled website, an 

iPhone application, and a Google Android application. 

 

http://www.google.ca/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwitzZ3o3-DRAhUS7GMKHTUDDbgQjRwIBw&url=http%3A%2F%2Flpsdistrict.blogspot.com%2F&bvm=bv.145063293,d.cGc&psig=AFQjCNGJDD0EqI16_0IGPnU41b6cCx1nYw&ust=1485552214193329


Reminder 

 
The school would appreciate it if par-
ent and caregivers reminded their child 
that during this COVID pandemic we 
need to maintain a no-touch policy at 
school. This includes hugging our 
friends when we see them and rough 
and tumble play. 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Please be reminded that parents and caregivers are 
expected to leave the school ground immediately at 

the end of the school day. Gathering in groups on 
the playground is not consistent with our provincial 
health guidelines. The only adults and students that 
should be seen on the playground at the end of the 

day are those who are a part of the Frank Hobbs Out 
of School Care Program. These children are all part 
of one cohort, and we are trying to maintain physi-

cal distancing for their benefit. Maynard Park is 
close by if you would like your children to use a play-

ground after school hours. 

Friendly reminder that the on-

site parking is for staff only.  

Parents please do not occupy 

these parking spots. We wel-

come you to park on the street 

and walk into the school 

grounds to collect your  

children. 



 

Frank Hobbs Staff 
 

We are happy to let you know that we have a 
new Administrative Assistant in the office.  

Please help us welcome Ms. Dawn Johnstone  

To our school!  

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 



Notice from Saanich 

 

Dear parents/guardians, 

 

The district of Saanich is undertaking an infrastructure project on 
Hobbs St. at Maynard St. The project includes the design & installation 
of a raised crosswalk, separated concrete sidewalk with non-mountable 
curb, as well as a new painted crosswalk across Maynard St. This  

project aims to improve safety for pedestrians using these connections 
to & from Maynard Park and Frank Hobbs Elementary School.  

 

This crosswalk project fulfills recommendations from the Active Trans-
portation Plan & aligns with recommendations from the Safe Routes to 
School (SRTS)Program that helps schools identify opportunities to en-
courage & support active trips to school. Upgrading the crosswalk at 
Hobbs St. & Maynard St. along with sidewalk improvements will  

increase safety & comfort for pedestrians.  

Traffic delays may occur in this area during construction, Monday-
Friday business hours. Property owners directly impacted will be noti-
fied of the construction & to expect delays while it’s being done.  

 

The construction is anticipated to being in February 2021 and should 
last for approximately 3 weeks.  

 

Visit www.saanich.ca for more information & to keep up to date on  

project progress.  If you have any questions or concerns, please  

contact the Project Manager Lauren Hermansson @ 250-475-5494 ext 
3454 or email lauren.hermansson@saanich.ca 

  

 

 

 



PINK SHIRT DAY! 

Wednesday, FEBRUARY 24, 2021 

Pink Shirt Day is the day we bring more awareness 
to the issue of bullying in our  

schools and workplaces.   

 

We encourage everyone to wear pink on  

Wednesday, Feb. 24th.   

 

We here at Frank Hobbs know the importance of 
kindness and respect that is to be shown not just 

on one day of the year.    



  

 

Artwork of Positive Messages 
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